
Wednesday, October 2nd- 2 hour
Early Release

School is dismissed at 3:50 pm

Please let me know your child’s daily school

transportation to ensure her or his safety.

If there is any change in your child’s

transportation schedule, please let the office

know.

Thank you.

School starts at 9:20a.m..1.
Doors open at 9:05a.m.2.
Please make sure to have your child at
school before the time.

3.

Late arrivals have to sign in at the office. 4.

SAVE THE DATES: 

MORNING ARRIVAL
IMPORTANT

NUMBERS

SCHOOL DISMISSAL

September 20th- LODL Picture
Day!

September 11th 4:30-7:00 p.m.
 *Back To School/Hispanic Heritage
Month/Bookfair

LODL “THE WAVE”
Newsletter- September 13

Office:952-226-0300
Attendance Line:952-226-0301

plsas.org

@LAOLADELLAGOplsas

Welcome back! 

Picture Re take Day October 22

LODL district calendar-click
here

https://lodl.plsas.org/our-school/calendar


WAVES WINNERS THIS WEEK



News From our Principal
Dear Families of LODL:

We have successfully navigated our first full week of school! Students are in the routines, schedules are familiar, and by
now all classes have had each specialist teacher at least once. We are off to a good start!

One major change to the school day we made this year was implementing a new recess and lunch schedule. For several
years, students would go outside for recess first, and then come in for lunch. For a variety of reasons, we decided to have
lunch first, and then recess for all students grades K-5. I'm pleased to share with it has been a huge success! Some of the

benefits are:

Students are able to calmly enter the cafeteria, not all coming in at once from the playground (students are not
coming in from recess "hangry')

Staff can better ensure that students are properly washing hands
The flow in the lunch line is running much more effectively

Students are dismissed to recess table by table once everything is put away and cleaned (this is motivation to get to
recess!)

As students are released to recess, it's a big staggered which means it's not all trying to be first out the doors
Classroom teachers meet students at the playground, and are able to directly address any playground issues that
may arise, teachers are also able to keep students outside for a bit longer, go for a walk, or visit one of our outdoor

classroom spaces
Thus far we have only gleaned positive feedback! I know this may seem like a minor detail, but it is a huge change for our

school. Please continue to practice those PIN numbers!

Finally, you will continue to hear from the school and our district about the upcoming Operating levy referendum
scheduled for November 5.  As part of the November 5, 2024 ballot, Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools will ask voters to

revoke the district’s existing operating levy of $623.97 per student and replace it with a new levy of $1,803 per student.
The new levy would be in place for 10 years and would generate about $10.8 million for the first year with an inflationary

increase in the following years. 

If approved, the additional funds would bolster the district’s financial stability and support investments in programs
aligned with our community-informed Strategic Plan. We propose the following to support each student's growth and

success:
• Enhance academic excellence that increases student performance and outcomes

• Increase staffing for behavior intervention and student support
• Expand career pathway programs

• Strengthen safety and security at all schools

Look for more information on the operating levy referendum proposal on the district’s website,
www.plsas.org/referendum 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at anytime. I can. be reached directly at 952-226-
0303 or rkucinski@plsas.org.

http://www.plsas.org/referendum
mailto:rkucinski@plsas.org


August Parent Information about Attendance
Click Link Here:

News from our Dean:

Sam Schenkelberg, Dean
sschenkelberg@plsas.org

Digital Equity Survey- Click Here

Message about BUS Safety-click here

Dear Families,
As we continue to prioritize the safety and well-being of our students, we’d like to share some

important reminders about maintaining a safe environment on the school bus.

Here’s how we can work together to ensure bus
safety:

Follow Bus Rules: Encourage your child to follow all bus rules, including staying seated, using
inside voices, and keeping their hands and feet to themselves.

1.

Respect the Bus Driver: Remind your child that the bus driver is there to ensure everyone’s
safety. Listening to and respecting the driver’s instructions is crucial for maintaining order and

preventing accidents.

2.

Avoid Distractions: Please talk to your child about the importance of avoiding distractions such
as loud noises or distracting behavior that might affect the driver’s focus or other passengers'

comfort.

3.

Stay Seated: Students should remain seated while the bus is moving. Standing or moving
around while the bus is in motion can lead to accidents and injuries.

4.

No Eating or Drinking: For hygiene and safety reasons, eating and drinking on the bus are
discouraged. This helps maintain a clean environment and prevents accidents.

5.

Respect Fellow Passengers: Encourage your child to treat their fellow passengers with kindness
and respect. A positive and considerate attitude contributes to a safer and more pleasant ride for

everyone.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OGKiNYig_PrG5EcB1gkHxZPYS7kXTQacEM44DX3X_50/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OGKiNYig_PrG5EcB1gkHxZPYS7kXTQacEM44DX3X_50/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScapCJrdcMKQlLm1R93OE4Nsro4R739SdnHqqNIOMtycTsuwA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Sz-2L0wxOLZiN2PKJiWV4RgD22nlP7AUB_i6eJFXdWg/edit?usp=sharing


LODL Picture Day- Friday, Sept 20



WAVES

Waves Drawings will be on Friday’s



LODL Homecoming Week Sept 30th-Oct. 4th



PTC Parent directory 

Want to be a Room Parent : Click here

** Looking to directly support your student’s
classroom teacher? Consider being a room parent!

Click below link

Join us at the first PTC Meeting of the school year,
where we’ll introduce this year’s PTC Board, share

details on initiatives for the upcoming year and ways
to get involved. The meeting is Tuesday, Sept 17

from 6:00-7:30 in the LODL Media Center. Interns
will provide childcare for those interested. 

Reach out to LODL PTC with questions at
ptc@lodlptc.org

Click here to see the LODL District
Calendar

LODL PTC Information

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C054CADA62DA3FF2-50605730-202425#/
https://lodl.plsas.org/our-school/calendar
https://lodl.plsas.org/our-school/calendar


 LODL PTC is running a Spirit Wear Fundraiser now through
Mon, Sept 16! Both student and adult options are available

featuring super soft tri-blend tees and a new LODL Logo!
Items will go home with your student on Friday, Sept 27th - in
time for our Spirit week and Homecoming on Oct 4th! When
ordering, please make sure to include your student’s name
and grade as it will greatly help getting items delivered on
time. Every item purchased will raise $5 towards our PTC

fund - which supports our school intern program, events and
more! Get your gear here: Link to LODL Spirit Wear Fundraiser 

Click here to order

Order Spirit Wear 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kv425qUypdB-iY-mFFz1GQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRovG2hP0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly9wcmVzcy1jb3ZlcmFnZS5wcmludGF2by5jb20vbWVyY2gvbGEtb2xhLWRlbC1sYWdvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmzyE622YVZ1taUhNqYW5kZXJzb25AcGxzYXMub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://press-coverage.printavo.com/merch/la-ola-del-lago


Dear La ola del lago Families:
RE: Message from the Office

I hope this message finds you well!
As we continue to create a safe and focused learning environment for

our students, we kindly ask for your assistance with the following:
To ensure that our classrooms and play areas remain organized and

free from distractions, we ask that students leave personal toys,
blankets, and stuffed animals. These items can sometimes cause
disruptions or get misplaced, and keeping them at home will help

maintain a smoother daily routine for all.
As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain a safe and organized

environment during recess, we kindly request that students leave
personal recess equipment at home. This includes items such as

balls, frisbees, and other play equipment.
By doing so, we can ensure that all students have equal access to the

playground equipment provided by the school and reduce the
potential for lost or misplaced items. Additionally, this helps us
manage the playground area more effectively and ensures that

everyone has a fair and enjoyable recess experience.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any

questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
Warm regards,

LODL Office



Operating levy referendum scheduled for November 5
As part of the November 5, 2024 ballot, Prior Lake-Savage Area Schools will ask voters

to revoke the district’s existing operating levy of $623.97 per student and replace it
with a new levy of $1,803 per student. The new levy would be in place for 10 years and

would generate about $10.8 million for the first year with an inflationary increase in
the following years. 

If approved, the additional funds would bolster the district’s financial stability and
support investments in programs aligned with our community-informed Strategic Plan.

We propose the following to support each student's growth and success:
• Enhance academic excellence that increases student performance and outcomes

• Increase staffing for behavior intervention and student support
• Expand career pathway programs

• Strengthen safety and security at all schools

Look for more information on the operating levy referendum proposal on the district’s
website, www.plsas.org/referendum 



Community Education Classes- Click Link here to Sign up 

https://priorlake-savage.ce.eleyo.com/


Link to Community Ed Flyers Click here

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/PC1EEQgYCnXhuuiztlDAKQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoxI1dP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2ZpbGUvZC8xUnlfYkVSQXYwamk5dS1CcVJDMnlzd0l5a2pzZ2NfV0ovdmlldz91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZs_dWeNmFp1eolITamFuZGVyc29uQHBsc2FzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~




Reminders:
Student use of Personal Electronic

Devices

Dear LODL Families,
To enhance student learning and to support social-emotional health, a change has
been made to PLSAS School Board Policy 525.1Student Use of Personal Electronic

Devices. .
At the elementary level, cell phones and other electronic devices, including smart
watches and earbuds/air pods, should be turned off and put away throughout the

school day. Ideally, electronic devices should be left at home.
This prohibition includes all areas of our schools such as hallways, lunchrooms,

playgrounds and classrooms. Students will still have access to their school-issued
iPad, which will provide the necessary tools for learning throughout the day.

Parents can contact their child during the day through the main office at their
child’s school.

Students who choose to bring electronic devices assume the risk of damage, theft,
or loss.

IF a student does not meet these expectations, what happens? 
First Offense:

Staff will have a conversation with the student about expectations and have them
put their device away.

Second Offense:
Electronic device(s) will be kept by the teacher or turned into the school office for

the remainder of the day.
The electronic device(s) are returned to the student at the end of the day. Principal

or designee may contact the family about the incident.
Repeat Offenses:

Electronic device(s) will be turned into the school office for the remainder of the
day.

Parents will be asked to pick up the electronic device(s) and/or may be asked to
meet with the school Principal or designee.

Please review these expectations with your child prior to the start of school. If you
have any further questions, please feel free to call 952-226-0303.

LODL Office


